

Letter from the Superintendent, Bridget Davies

Dear KAS Community,

Although here in Khartoum we are often thinking about the security situation outside the school at KAS we also have protocols and drills in place inside the campus.

Letter from the Principal, Bruce Doig

that have to do with anything? Break is a time for students to recharge their batteries, teachers to prepare of the year.

Reports will be coming out at the end of October, with Parent-Teacher Conferences following shortly afterwards. This is a chance for you to receive an update on your son or daughter's performance and progress in their subjects and classes.

It has been a very busy two months of learning! In the Elementary our Pre-School and Pre-K students are learning foundational social and receptive learning skills which will be the foundation for the years of schooling to come. Kindergarten and grade 1 are learning letters, numbers and sight words and working on reading. Grade 2 has started journals, while grade 3 to 5 are working hard on Language Arts and Mathematics.

In the Middle and High School, students are moving deep into their courses, learning about North America, Africa, and World Events in Social Studies and History, reading novels and analyzing litera-

the push is on to get ready for college applications which will start in October and November. Overall, it is so nice to see students engaged in learning and preparing for their futures!

One thing you can do is to talk with your son or daughter at home. Ask them how their day went. Ask them what they learned, what they like, what work they are doing. As mentioned in earlier e-news, make

CIS University Virtual Fair

Part of that process is giving our high school students an opportunity to explore universities from around
on September 20th.
also listened to testimonials of other international students studying abroad, and get more information
make informed choices when they are engaged in post-secondary planning and we at KAS believe that in order for that to happen they need our support and encouragement as this process can be stressful and may be daunting. If you would like to speak further about your child's post-secondary planning, please feel free to reach out to me via email at sfrancis@krtams.org. It is always my pleasure to serve you and your children.
Kind Regards,
<u> </u>